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WHAT HAPPENED AT THE  SEP-

TEMBER MEETING? 

 

Due to the ongoing renovations at 

Wilson’s Creek and the Covid pan-

demic, members met at the picnic 

pavilion at Wilson’s Creek and dis-

cussed the following: 

 

1)  Members agreed to order a     

Last Soldier marker for the grave 

of  William Henry Harrison Os-

born, the last surviving Union vet-

eran in Jasper County. 

2)  Members scheduled another 

Historic Firearms Range Day 

(postponed due to Covid-19 pan-

demic). 

3)  Members discussed the Ray 

Family marker dedication in Re-

public, and possible events for the 

remainder of the year. 
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WHAT HAPPENED TO THE 

NEWSLETTER? 

 

The newsletter editor apologizes 

for the lack of newsletters this 

year. He promises more newslet-

ters in 2021! 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING 
 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the  

December holiday dinner meeting 

is cancelled.  We will plan to meet 

again in March.  Happy Holidays 

to the members of Phelps Camp! 
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WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA 

NEEDS RECRUITS/DONATIONS 

 
Rachel Donelson Chapter Daughters of the American 
Revolution is sponsoring Maple Park Cemetery for 
Wreaths Across America. 
On December 19 at 11:00 am, Rachel Donelson Chapter 
DAR will be helping Maple Park Cemetery to remember 
and honor our veterans by laying remembrance wreaths 
on the graves of our country's fallen heroes. 

Please help us honor and remember as many fallen he-
roes as possible by sponsoring remembrance wreaths, 
volunteering on Wreaths Day, or inviting your family 
and friends to attend with you. 

Information is below on how to sponsor a wreath.   
The deadline to order wreaths is November 30. 
 
There are 240 veterans buried at Maple Park Cemetery 
in Springfield, MO. Eight wars and five military branch-
es are represented, including the Civil War. 
 
Wreaths are $15 each, with $5 given back to the DAR. 
If you have a veteran family member or friend buried at 
Maple Park, you may request that your wreath be laid 
on a specific veteran's grave. 
 
How to Sponsor Wreaths Through Rachel Donelson 
Chapter DAR: 
Option 1: Order online through the direct 
link www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/MO0128P 

Click Sponsor Wreaths 
Select the # of wreaths to sponsor. 
Add other options (grave specifics, etc) as desired. 
Complete checkout process with credit/debit card or 
Paypal. Be sure to verify that your group ID and loca-
tion ID are indicated on your order prior to submitting. 
 
 
Option 2: 
Send a check made payable to Rachel Donelson Chapter 
DAR ($15.00 per wreath) to: 
Janis Wrather 
9825 N. State Highway 125 
Fair Grove, MO 65648-7915 
 
Please let Camp Commander Clanton know if you 
are interested in helping on December 19, so that he 
can advise the DAR (text or call 417-268-7244 or 
email clanton44@gmail.com. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wreathsacrossamerica.org%2FMO0128P&data=04%7C01%7Cjeffrey_patrick%40nps.gov%7C35e4b920c8194b4fbcf508d88c145af4%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C637413366340437204%7CUnknown%7CTWF
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